
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS27152

This Concurrent Resolution directs the Office of Performance Evaluations (OPE) to develop, using a
qualified out-of-state consultant, an independent evaluation regarding the implementation of a county-wide
highway district system in Idaho. It will also include an analysis of the Local Highway Technical Assistance
Council (LHTAC). OPE's evaluation will address specific and unique characteristics of our State, such as
weather, terrain, size, and many remote rural regions.

FISCAL NOTE

OPE estimates this study will cost $450,000. Their findings and report will be submitted to the Legislature
no later than the 2021 Legislative Session.

Contact:
Senator Bert Brackett
(208) 332-1332

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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